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PRESS NOTE

The Assistant Director (PR) is directed to issue a press note regarding
Admissions to M.Sc. Biotechnology and M.Sc. Bioinformatics. From the academic
year 2022-23 onwards the admissions for M.Sc. Biotechnology & M.Sc. Bioinformatics
courses at SVIMS will be done through APPGCET conducted by Yogi Vemana
University, Kadapa on behalf of APSCHE. Aspiring students are requested to note
the same. For more information visit websites https://sche.ap.gov.in or

WWWw.yoegivemanauniversity.ac.in or www.yvu.edu.in.

To

The Assistant Director (Public Relations)
Copy submitted to the Director-cum-VC, SVIMS for kind information



